
 

Class 3 Newsletter 19.03.21 

Hello everybody! Isla B, Ellie, Percysledge, Max, Emily, Edward, Chloe, Oliver, 
Alexie, Reilly, Freddie K, Ruby, Sofia, Eva P, Lewis, William, Isla S, Eva S, Charlie, 
Harry, Rhys, Tilly, Adam, Dashel, Matthew, Isabella, Daisy, Florence, Neve and 
Freddie Y! Well done for another week of working hard, I have been very 
impressed!  
 

This week in Class 3… 
We have been consolidating our knowledge of fractions in Maths exploring how to 

work out equivalent fractions. In English, we have been strengthening our 
knowledge of descriptive writing of settings and characters and using speech marks 
accurately within our writing. In RE, the class have been exploring the Easter story 

with a particular focus around betrayal and trust.  
 

Parents’ Evening 
Thank you for your quick responses for Parents’ Evening appointments. Please look 
out for confirmation slips that are being sent home today with your allocated times. 
5-6pm was the most popular time slot so I have tried to accommodate everyone as 

close to requested times as possible based on first come basis. 
 

Courageous Advocate 
The courageous advocate that we are celebrating this week is Matt Redman. Matt is 
a singer-song writer, a worship leader and has won 2 Grammy Music Awards. Matt 

Redman is the writer of some of our favourite school songs.    
What is the story behind his song Bless the Lord (10,000 Reasons)? 

 
Certificates 

Christian Value Courage  
Daisy for showing great courage since returning to school, actively joining class 

discussions and speaking out in front of the class. 
 

Curriculum 
Isla B for her hard work and determination this week. I have been so impressed 

with how she has applied herself in all areas of the curriculum. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

As always, if you need to contact 
me, my email address is 

l.shepherd@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Shepherd   
  

Reminder… 
PE day for Class 3 is Monday. Please make sure 

children arrive to school in full PE kit on a Monday. 
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